

## A SPECIALIST ACADEMY FOR LANGUAGES, SCIENCE & MATHS EDUCATING THE WOMEN OF TOMORROW

Headteacher: Mr S Mulligan BSc NPQH

January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

As your daughter will shortly be making some important decisions regarding her GCSE Options choices, we have created an opportunity for you to meet with your daughter's subject teachers to discuss her progress and any issues or concerns that you may have regarding her studies.

This will be a remote event (using our **School Cloud** system) to avoid any unnecessary gatherings in confined areas. The event will take place on the evening of Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> February and will **start at 4.00 pm and finish at 6.30 pm.** 

Appointments can be made as soon as you receive this letter.

Please visit <a href="https://bellevue.schoolcloud.co.uk/">https://bellevue.schoolcloud.co.uk/</a> to book your appointments. (A short guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter.) These documents and a direct link to School Cloud are also available on the school's website – see the section under the **Parents** tab labelled **Parents' Evenings**. Login with the following information:

Your personal **Login code** — which you will receive in a separate communication. Your daughter's **Date of Birth** 

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact myself at the school and I'll be happy to add appointments on your behalf.

If you have any queries concerning the event, then please contact your daughter's Head of Year or myself on 01274 492341.

H Michaels

Hal Michaels Assistant Head

